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Tuesday 24th May: 

Y5/Y6 Visit to Selly Manor 

Thursday 26th May: 

Jubilee Celebration 

Friday 27th May: 

Last day of term 

Monday 6th June: 

Return to school 

Headteacher’s Note: 
Hi everyone, 

It’s been fairly quiet around the school this week with our Year 6s away 

on their residential visit to Pioneer.  I’m sure they have had a fantastic 

time and we look forward to welcoming them back at school later this 

afternoon. 

 

Thank you for all of your tombola donations over the last two weeks and 

to members of our PTA who have been in to help with preparations for 

our Jubilee celebrations and Summer Fair on Thursday.  We look forward 

to welcoming you all for the afternoon. 

 

We are always so grateful for the generosity of our local community.  This 

week I’d like to say a big thank you to Sandra Liles who has donated a 

piano for our Early Years Hall.  I am sure the children will get much 

benefit and pleasure from this over time. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

Julie Bratt 

Value of the Month 

Honesty & Trust 

Attendance: 
16th to 20th May 

Reception 

Rangers M 
85.2% 

Reception 

Rangers S 
90.5% 

Shooting Stars 95.3% 

Racing Rockets 94.5% 

Cosmic Comets 96.8% 

Skyflyers 98.5% 

Starships 94.5% 

Stargazers 97.0% 

Explorers 98.7% 

Aeronauts 99.3% 

 

Class Heroes: 
Reception Rangers M:  

Sachin 

Eilidh 

Reception Rangers S:  

Jasmine 

Jasper 

Shooting Stars:  

Willow 

Darcy 

Racing Rockets:  

Neve 

Joel 

Cosmic Comets: 

Daisy 

Rocky 

 

Well 

Done! 

 
If you have completed a STEM project to 

be celebrated and judged at the Jubilee 

celebration, please ensure that it is 

brought into school by the morning of 

Thursday 26th May at the very latest.  

 

Please bring your projects into your 

classrooms so they can be moved into the 

STEM tent on Thursday. They will need to 

be clearly labelled with your name and class 

name. This will be accessible for parents 

and children to marvel at the projects 

during the afternoon.  

 



Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebration Arrangements 
Thursday 26th May  
 

On Thursday 26th May, we invite you to join us at school in celebrating the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee at a lunchtime picnic followed by a Summer Fayre.  

 

Our picnic will be held on the school field from 12:00- 1.00pm where the 

children’s picnic lunch can either be ordered from the school kitchen or can be 

brought in from home.  Please bring along your picnic blankets or chairs.  

 

We ask parents of Reception, Year 1 & 2, Year 5 & 6 to collect children from 

the classroom door at 12:00 to sign them out for the lunchtime to have their 

picnic with you.  Year 3 and 4 parents will need to collect their children from 

the main entrance.  Children whose family members are unable to join us will enjoy the picnic and fayre while 

remaining with their class teachers until the end of the school day. 

 

At 1pm we will officially open our Well-being Garden, so children will be collected by their teacher prior to 

this and taken to the garden.  We kindly ask for parents to remain on the field at this point. 

 

After the opening, children will go back to their classes to be registered and parents will be invited into the 

classrooms of their children to see the work they have produced while learning about the Queen and her 70 

years reign.  Parents will then be able to sign out their children for the afternoon.  Once they are signed out, 

they will not need to return to the classroom, and you will be free to take them home once you’ve enjoyed the 

fayre. 

 

The fayre will be open at 1.30pm until 3pm with refreshments, games and stalls on offer.  

 

Non-school uniform- On the 26th we ask children come to school in red, white and blue. 

 

Book lunch - If your child requires a school picnic lunch on the 26th May, it will need to be ordered online by 

Monday 23rd May. 

 

We do hope to see as many parents, siblings and grandparents join us on the day as possible, to mark 

this momentous occasion in a way that is fitting. 

 

 

 

Help for our Jubilee Celebrations on the 26th May-22  

 

As part of our Fayre we would like to have a raffle stall.  If you feel 

you or a business you know could donate a prize then we would be 

really grateful.  

 

Are you a baker? If so, would you be able to donate some cakes for our refreshment stall? These will 

need to be brought school either on the 25th or 26th May. 

 

Thank you 

  



 



Jubilee Trail Competition 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Where has the Queen Been in Albrighton? 

Find out where the Queen has been on her visit throughout 

the village.  Every place she has visited, she has left a clue 

for you to find. Either a letter or a number has been left 

behind – but what does it say?   
 

When you have collected them all, figure out the message for 

a chance to win a prize.  

 

Collect a form from school or print out the form below and 

have a go. When you have completed your form send it back 

into school with a £1 entry fee, for the chance to win a 

fantastic prize of Jubilee related goodies.  

 

A winner will be chosen at random.  

 

All entries need to be back at school by Wednesday 25th May. 

 

  



Find where the Queen has been to visit around 

Albrighton, note the letter down and work out the anagram. 

 

Name:               Class:            

 

 
 

  



  



Information, Requests and Reminders 
 

Swimming Timetable 

 w/c 23rd May w/c 6th June onwards 

Monday afternoon  Starships Starships 

Tuesday afternoon  Stargazers Stargazers 

Wednesday afternoon  Year 5 Year 5 

Thursday afternoon  - Year 6 

Friday morning 

Friday afternoon 

Year 6 

Skyflyers 

Year 2 

Skyflyers 

 

Calling Year 6 Parents 
Jo Moorman, school TA and parent of a year 6 pupil, would like to arrange an end of Year 6 party at the end 

of term.  If you feel you would be able to support her with this, then please contact her by sending an email 

to the school office labelled for attention of Jo Moorman- Year 6 party. 

Thank you 

 

Calling Keen Gardeners – We Need You 
Are you someone who loves to garden and have a spare hour a 

week where you could help us set up a new gardening club at 

Albrighton? 

Our garden area has been developed by a volunteer group 

from the RAF and has been transformed into our Wellbeing 

Garden.  To look after the garden and teach children how to 

care for plants and the environment, we would like to set up 

a weekly club.  If you feel you could spare an hour a week in a 

lunchtime or after school and could support us with our 

gardening club, then please email the school office for the attention of Mrs Tearle. 

Within our garden we will have an allotment space to grow vegetables.  If you have any vegetable plants e.g., 

tomato plants that you would be willing to donate, please contact the school office. 

 

 

Shrewsbury High School Drinks Reception for Year 5 Parents – Tuesday 14th 
June @ 6.30pm 
Ahead of our Open Day on Saturday 1st October and our Year 7 admissions process for September 2023 

getting underway in the autumn, we would like to warmly invite you to a Drinks Reception for Year 5 Parents 

on Tuesday 14th June from 6.30pm – 8pm.  This is an informal event which will give you a chance to meet our 

Headteacher and some of our key staff, and to chat with other Year 5 parents over drinks and canapés.  Our 

admissions team will also be there to explain more about what is involved in the senior school application process 

for September 2023.  We will not be offering tours of the senior school at this event, but you can arrange a 

private tour at any time, in addition to having a look around the school on our Open Day in October.  If you 

would like to attend this event, please e-mail us at admissions@shr.gdst.net or telephone us on 01743 494038.   

We would love to see you there. 

  



 

Jubilee 

Celebrations - 

Picnic 


